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Next Sunday’s Readings   
  

1st Reading Genesis 1:1-5  

2nd Reading Acts 19:1-7  

Psalm Psalm  29  

Gospel Mark 1:4-11   

Items for the Parish news Please send no later than Wednesday each week to Alison to this email 

seacroftchurchesbulletin@gmail.com  

Church Services 

A Warm Welcome to our 1st Sunday of Epiphany Service 

St James’ Church Eucharist Service at 9.30am 

St Richard’s Church Eucharist Service at 10.00am. 

Please remember to continue to book your places at each service 

as we need to ensure we can keep you all safe. 

Thank you to all those who have put money in the collections for Martin House at our Christmas services this 

year, we will let you know how much we have raised soon! 

Again a huge thank you to all those who have helped keep our parish Larder/Food bank stocked up this year, 

and a huge thank you to those who volunteer to keep this vital service running. 

We are pleased to announce that the Archdeacon will be coming to St Richard’s to preside in the New Year! 

 

The advertising of the New Parish Rector will take place soon, and we hope and pray for the right candidate. 

 

More repair work has been completed at both St James’ and St Richard’s Churches. 

PLEASE TAKE THIS SHEET AWAY WITH YOU OR IT WILL BE DESTROYED! 

 Christmas Campaign 

"Comfort and Joy" is the Church of England's 2020 

Christmas campaign.  Free booklets are 

available  containing a familiar carol, a short Bible 

reading, reflection and prayers for each day from 

Christmas Day until 2nd January, "encouraging us to look 

with fresh eyes at how the truth of Christmas might 

shape our lives in these extraordinary times". 

Copies are available at Church for you to collect.  

Good News 
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